David M Webb

From: David M Webb [xxx@webb-site.com]
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2005 22:03
To: Alan Linning (xxx@sfc.hk)

Subject: Media Partners (8072)

Dear Alan,

It appears that there was leakage of inside information on 12-Sep-05, when the shares rose from
$0.65 to $0.83 net, up 27.7%. 7.596m shares changed hands at an average price of $0.76 that day.
The shares were suspended the next day pending announcement of the takeover approach.

You should investigate probable insider dealing, if you are not already doing so.
Regards

David

David M Webb
E-mail:

Tel: +852

Skype
http://webb-site.com




